
 

Mon, 27 Nov at 3:48 PM  

Hi Jennifer, 

I've left two earlier messages with you (11/8 and 11/22) and left another one today, but I'm hoping you 

can help me.  

The 27th LD Democrats have been the subject of a complaint by Glen Morgan, and the majority of the 

complaint centers around the fact that I had made the error of switching our filing numbers and 

therefore you had to delete all of our reports, and I had to un-file and then re-file them. Because of this 

issue, it looks like we didn't file any reports until July 17, 2017. I'm asking for some sort of written 

confirmation from the PDC that I am being truthful about these issues and that we were filing reports all 

year, but had to delete, un-file, and re-file in order to fix this issue, and are therefore not out of 

compliance.  

Thanks, 

Katie Wilkinson 

Treasurer, 27th LD Democrats. 

 

Tue, Nov 28, 2017 at 3:59 PM  

As discussed, I have attached two memos that were created to identify records that were purged from 

the PDC database and the reason why the documents were purged.  These memos were added to the 

imaged records for the exempt and non-exempt accounts. 

Jennifer Hansen 

Filer Assistance Specialist 

Tel: 360-586-4560 
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